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revised if necessary) to take into account that travel involves stressors that may impact on mental health for students and 

faculty.  Risk and safety preparedness should also take mental health issues into consideration.   

The last recommendation of the report, to form an ongoing working group, is fully supported by SCIA.  The committee 

suggests that this group be formed quickly, and in the first instance be tasked with the development of a one-year work 

plan that includes a phased approach to the recommendations arising from the review.  It was also suggested that it would 

be beneficial to have the Deans discuss the review and report.   

 

Motion: To accept the report and forward to Dr. Jon Driver  

Moved: Patricia Gruben                     Second:  Ramesh Krishnamurti                                              Approved 

7. For Information: 


